
 

 

October 6, 2023 

 

Dear Selection Committee:  

I would like to express my support for the county-wide high-safety and high-comfort bike path 
that aims to connect the communities in Sanpete County from Fairview to Gunnison. This 
initiative holds great promise in providing active transportation options and creating a safer and 
healthier environment for our students and the residents of Ephraim. 

As the President of Snow College, I understand the importance of creating a community where 
students can access everyday destinations conveniently, regardless of their chosen mode of 
transportation. The proposed bike path not only aligns with our college's commitment to health 
but also addresses the pressing issues of traffic congestion and overall quality of life in Ephraim. 

At Snow College, we believe that the well-being of our students is closely tied to the quality of 
life in the surrounding community. Providing safe and accessible bike routes around the college 
and Ephraim City for our students to walk, skate, or bike to their destinations is important to 
guiding our growth. The establishment of a county-wide bike path network, particularly around 
Snow College, will undoubtedly enhance the educational experience of our students. 

We are excited about the positive impact bike paths around Snow College and within Ephraim 
will have on our community, and we are ready to participate in its planning and 
implementation. Snow College is committed to working collaboratively with local stakeholders 
to ensure the success of this project. I look forward to being a part of this historic project that 
will inevitably create a brighter, healthier, and more sustainable future for generations to 
come. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Stacee Yardley McIff 
President 
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